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Secretary of State for Transport

I am writing to object to the proposed Rother Valley rail link between Robertsbridge and Bodiam East

Sussex.

This will indeed have an impact on the surrounding farm land and wildlife, but my main objection is due to
the proposed level crossings that will be installed on what are already very busy roads. The volume of
traffic that use the A21 means that there are regular tail-backs for at least 4 miles, which will only get

worse.
Yours Sincerely

Philip Dunmall
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